
Living in the Light (LITL): We are 
pleased to present a unique program to the 
members of SVBC. When you think  
childcare you think fun activities, nutritious 
snacks and safety for your kids. LITL is all 
that...and more! As a Christian/faith based 
Out-Of-School Childcare Program run out 
of SVBC, we strive to show the love of 
Christ to the children enrolled as well as 
meet their needs for a safe place to be, 
friends, learning, and fun! Enrollment for 
2019/20 school year is now open. For info 
or to register call 780.459.5380. 
 

July 7, 2019 WELCOME TO 

What’s up @ SVBC: 

 

 

Hello SVBC! Holly again… 
 

We are just one day away from our 2019 ROAR Day 
Camp! Very exciting!  Thank you so much to  

everyone who has already volunteered or loaned us 
decorations, we couldn’t do this without you!   

With that being said… 
 

REMEMBER! 
Training is TONIGHT!  

This evening, July 7th from 6:30 pm - 8:30 pm in the  
Fireside Room. If you are part of our Day Camp 
week, please come to this mandatory meeting.  

Coffee and tea will be provided!  
 

Questions? Contact Holly at: childrensdirector@svbc.ab.ca or  phone at 780.458.3777 

Can you help? Our Visitation Team is in 
need of volunteers to visit with our  
shut-ins.  For more details please contact 
Pastor Serge at pastorserge@svbc.ab.ca or 
ph. 780.458.3777.  
 

Discovery Class: If you interested in 
Baptism or are considering Membership, 
please join our Discovery Class in  
September! Sign-up at the Info Centre or 
connect with Pastor Tom for more info at 
pastortom@svbc.ab.ca or ph. 780.458.3777 
 

Camp Caroline Volunteers Needed: 
Camp Counsellors, Housekeeping & Kitch-
en help is needed. For info or to volunteer, 
contact Alisa at 403-722-3939; email  
volunteer@campcaroline.ab.ca. 

Find the hidden Cross in today’s Bulletin! 

Join us for our next summer event happening on July 17th!  
We’ll be  setting up the TV’s with Mario Cart & other party  
games as well as decking the tables with all kinds of board  
games and snacks!  
 
When: July 17, from 6:30-8:30pm  
Who: Kids entering Grade 3 - Grade 7  
Where: SVBC Fireside Room 
Cost: Free!  
 
For more information contact Holly at childrensdirector@svbc.ab.ca 
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Why is Jesus Worth Following?   Pastor Tom 
The Feeding of the 5000     July 7, 2019                                                                                 

~ Mark 6:30-44       

 

1– Jesus ______________  ______________ to the needs of His sheep. 

(Mark 6:30-34) 

 

 

 

 

 

2– Jesus ______________  _______________ for the needs of his sheep 

(Mark 6:35-44) 

 

 

 

 

 

So we must ______________ our ______________ ______________ 

_______________ to receive from Him. 


